
September 12, 2024

 

A Message from 
Principal 
Snellenberger

The Edmunds Buzz

 

 

 

September 13 - Picture Day!  Please be on time!

September 26 - Early Release Day - 11:30 Dismissal

September 26 - Open House!  5:30 - 6:30 pm

October 10 - Professional Learning Day - NO SCHOOL

 

 

 

Please do not drop off students 

before 7:50 am.  There is no one 

on campus to ensure the safety 

of your child if dropped off 

earlier.  If your child walks or 

bikes to school, please make 

certain that they are not arriving 

any earlier than 7:50  Breakfast 

begins at 7:50 and ends as 

8:15.  At 8:15, the front door of 

EES on Main Street will be 

locked.  EES faculty and staff 

have been instructed to direct 

anyone asking to enter to the 

main entrance

Hello Edmunds Elementary families!  

     As we move into September, I would 

like to thank our entire community for 

everyone's work and collaboration 

ensuring a great start to the school year 

for our students!

     This year, we have many wonderful 

things planned to support your children's 

academic growth and social 

development.  Our dedicated teachers 

have been working hard preparing 

engaging lessons that inspire a love of 

learning.

     A key focus this year is on fostering a 

strong sense of community within our 

school.  We believe that a supportive and 

inclusive environment is crucial for 

student success and we are commited to 

ensuring that every student feels valued 

and connected.

 

Kolby Snellenberger

Morning Arrival

As we start the year, we'd 

like to remind everyone of the 

importance of regular 

attendance and punctuality.  

Consistent attendance is key 

to academic success, and we 

are here to support you in 

ensuring your child is present 

and ready to learn each day.

Attendance

Picture Day is Tomorrow!

Picture Day is tomorrow and 

begins promptly at 8:15.  Please 

make every effort to have your 

child at school on time.  Students 

that miss having their picture 

taken tomorrow will not be in the 

class photo, which every student 

will receive, free of charge.  

Students who are absent 

tomorrow will have their picture 

taken on make-up day, which will 

be scheduled after the pictures are 

returned.

Joke of the Week
Why do they call it “the 
dark ages”?
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Answer:  Because there 
were so many knights!

Open House!

Join us on Thursday, September 26 

from 5:30 to 6:30 for our Open 

House! This is a chance to hear 

from your child's teachers, learn 

more about the coming year and 

meet other families in our EES 

community. 
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